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         Oslo, 07.01.2021 
 
 

 
To our comrades of the Yamit Sinon factory 

 
 
 
The Construction Workers Union in Oslo, Norway, with our 3 000 members, fully 
support your just struggle for better wages, pensions, paid days off due to illness, 
and a secure working place. 
 
We have learned about your just struggle from our members who have visited you on 
earlier solidarity-visits. We have huge sympathy with your fight for basic workers 
rights. And hope for your victory.  
 
The Construction Workers Union in Oslo condemn the ruthless employer’s unlawful 
decision not to negotiate. We also condemn the exploitation of the Palestinian people 
under Israeli occupation. 
 
You have our support in your struggle until victory! 
 
 
 
 
Joachim Espe 
Leader 
Construction Workers Union in Oslo 
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